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MASKS 

Staff and students in Years 4-8 must wear masks 

inside.  

Children are able to wear cloth masks and bring 

these from home. 

Parents to wear masks at drop off/pick up as 

well as on site at all times. 

PARENTS/WHANAU ON SCHOOL GROUNDS  

No parents are on site unless absolutely 

necessary. Everyone who must come on 

site must scan in. 

Parents must drop off and pick up at the 

three identified gates. Please do not 

mingle at the gates.  

 

 

HYGIENE 

Hand washing and sanitising, elbow 

coughing/sneezing and safe eating practices will 

be explicitly taught and monitored. 

 

 

PHYSICAL DISTANCING 

No physical distancing required between 

individual students within classes. 

One metre distance between students from 

different classes. 

 

VENTILATION   
All classrooms will be well ventilated by 

keeping windows and doors open. 

 

 

UNWELL? STAY AT HOME! 

If students are feeling unwell, they must 

remain at home. If students are unwell at 

school, parents will be contact them 

(with any siblings) 

 

 

SCHOOL CLEANING 

Enhanced school cleaning will occur. 

Sanitising of classrooms and high 

touch surfaces will take place daily. 

 

 

SCHOOL HOURS 

School will begin at 8.30am everyday 

School will end at 

3.00pm Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 

                        & 

2.00pm Wednesday & Friday 

 

MORNING TEA & LUNCHTIMES 

Classes will have different areas of the school 

allotted to them to create more space and 

reduce the number of children in the same 

part of the playground. 

 

NO GATHERINGS/EVENTS  

Virtual assemblies. All other on-site events 

will not occur unless current restrictions 

change before the end of the term. 

 

 

 SCHOOL OFFICE 

The school office is open from 8.00am to 

4.00pm from Tuesday 1 February 

    Strict limits of people inside the office will    

    apply. Only one person/whanau in the office at   

    a time. 

    If it is essential to be onsite, you must scan in,   

    wear a mask and follow physical distancing       

    guidelines at all times. 
 

 

             KCC BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

             We will make a decision about how this will operate   

             once we have an idea of numbers and inform parents  

             of what processes we will follow.   

              
 
 
 
 

 
 

All staff are fully vaccinated 

Koraunui School 

Schools remain open at all traffic light settings 
Please contact the office if your child has been advised to stay at home 

The following regulations will be in place to keep everyone safe 


